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Dear Women and Mothers of Peace, 

  

Warm Greetings from WFWP USA and Happy New Year! 

  

We invite you to join our first upcoming Interfaith Women's Prayer Circle of the year on 

Saturday, January 8, 2022 at 1 pm EST! Looking forward to opening this new year out in 

prayer and reflection, as we prepare ourselves to what is to come in 2022! 

  

During the Prayer Circle session, we also welcome anyone who would like to share a brief 

testimony for two minutes as to "HOW YOU OVERCAME A CHALLENGE THIS WEEK." 

  

Please, read the quote below, and be ready to share your insights and reflections as well as 

share this invitation with other women and mothers of prayer! 

  

Looking forward to hearing you on the call! 

  

With love and gratitude, 

Angelika Selle and Sahara Cardenas 

  

 

Saturday, January 8, 2022 at 1:00 PM EST 

Dial: (605) 313-5384 Code: 13 54 80# 
 

  

Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon in Thailand on June 12, 2017  

  

"Please be the heroes of this noble task—one unified world of peace is really not so far 
away. By practicing true love and living for the sake of others we build the heavenly 
kingdom on earth."  
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